
  

 

      

 
ISO 9001, ISO 14001, 

 OHSAS 18001 & SA 8000  

certified company 

  SubContract Deptt. 

 

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited 
(A Govt. Of India Undertaking) 

Power Sector – Northern Region, 
Plot  No.  25 , Sector - 16A , 

Distt. Gautam Budh  Nagar,  NOIDA – 201301(INDIA) 
             Phone: 091-0120- 2416261/ 2416232 
              Email: deshraj@bhel.in/gvr@bhel.in 

  

                     CORRIGENDUM – 03 Dated 10/11/2021 
 
    Sub: Tender for the work of “OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE OF THE FLUE GAS 

DESULPHURZATION SYSTEM (FGD) OF UNIT -5&6 OF 2X490 MW, STAGE-II AT NTPC 

DADRI, UTTAR PRADESH.” 

  
                              TENDER NO. BHEL/NR/SCT/DADRI FGD/UNIT#5&6 /O&M/1239 

   
            The Corrigendum contains following amendment in the specifications and shall be   

            a part of the above tender. 

 

1.0   The due date of offer submission is hereby extended from 10/11/2021 (10:00 

Hrs) to 15/11/2021 (10:00 Hrs) Indian Standard Time. Bids shall now be opened 

on 15/11/2021 at 15:30 Hrs (Indian Standard Time).  

2.0   All other terms and conditions against this Tender shall remain unchanged. 

3.0   This corrigendum is to be submitted duly signed and stamped along with the   

     Techno-commercial bid (Part-I). 
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